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Starting from 30 Jan 2023, compulsory quarantine is no longer required for 

students who infected coronavirus.  However, for the sake of health of all 

residents, infected residents are strongly advised to report to our Office and 

stay at our designated isolation rooms or opt to stay off-campus to minimize 

the risk of spreading COVID-19 in the hostels.  

The day of RAT tested positive is Day 0. RAT should be conducted daily until 

negative result is obtained for two consecutive days.  Please report the results 

to the Office for record. 

Please refer to the Important Notes of Staying in PGH Quarantine Room from 

30 Jan for more details.  

Enquiry 

Email: enquiry.pgh@cuhk.edu.hk 

PGH 1 counter: 3943 3000 

PGH 3 counter: 3943 0652 

PGH 4 counter: 3943 5000 

 

 

 

PGH General Office  

30 January 2023 

PGH - Procedure of Handling Positive Cases  
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